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HB2025 is a mistake. It will disproportionately hurt low and middle-income earners, 

especially those in rural areas. We should be actively reducing transportation costs, 

which is something the majority of Oregon residents are asking for. Furthermore, 

HB2025 doesn’t guarantee tangible results like better roads or reduced congestion, 

but does guarantee significant cost increases. Ultimately, this bill imposes monetary 

burdens on the residents of Oregon with no infrastructure upside.  There are many 

better ways to improve our state's transportation needs than HB2025, such as 

reallocating existing funds more efficiently for purposes residents actually want 

instead of what legislators themselves would like. 

 

 


